
APRIL 10, 2014 
TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 

 
The April 10, 2014, Town Council Meeting was called to order by John L. Lewis, Jr., President of the Foster 
Town Council, at the Benjamin Eddy Building, Foster, Rhode Island, at 6:30 p.m. 

 
The following members were present: 
John L. Lewis, Jr., President  
Denise DiFranco, and 
Roger L. Hawes. 
 
Pamela Fontaine, Vice President, 
and Neal C. Whitelaw, excused 
 

Also present were: 
Officer R. Page 
 
 
 
Renee M. Bevilacqua, Town Solicitor - excused 
 

 
I. 

 
 

II. 
 
 
III. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IV. 
 
 

V. 
 

PLEDGE OF 
ALLEGIANCE 
 
ANNOUNCE-
MENTS 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EXECUTIVE 
SESSION 
 
ADJOURNMENT 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  
 
 
John L. Lewis, Jr. stated that the notice of the meeting was properly posted on 
the Secretary of State’s web site.  
 
John L. Lewis, Jr. read the application for an F-1 Liquor License presented by 
Mike Caprarelli on behalf of the Thornton Beagle Club for an event to be held 
on April 17, 2014. This single use license allows the Club to serve beer and 
wine at their event. 
 
Roger Hawes moved, Denise DiFranco seconded, to approve the license. 
 
There was no discussion. 
 
John L. Lewis, Jr., aye; Roger Hawes, aye; Denise DiFranco, aye; Motion 
carried 3-0. 
 
There was no Executive session.  
 
 
Roger Hawes moved, Denise DiFranco seconded, to adjourn the meeting.  
 
John L. Lewis, Jr., aye; Roger Hawes, aye; Denise DiFranco, aye. Motion 
carried 5-0.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:33 p.m. 

 
A digital sound file is made a part of the record for a complete account of the council meeting. 

 
      Submitted by 
 
 
 

Jane Christopher 
      Deputy Town Clerk 
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